
South  Tahoe  woman  wins  2
tickets  to  Soroptimist  wine
tasting
Paula Peterson of South Lake Tahoe and a guest are going to
Friday  night’s  annual  wine  tasting  put  on  by  Soroptimist
International South Lake Tahoe.

Peterson is one of the many people who eloquently commented on
why service clubs are important. Her words won her two tickets
to the Nov. 11 event.

Thank you to everyone who participated in the
Lake Tahoe News contest.

Tickets may be purchased for $65 each from a SISLT member or
downloaded a fax order form for credit card orders.

You must be 21 to attend the event.
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